
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Gas proposal
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:23:14 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:41 PM
Subject: FW: Gas proposal
 
 
 
From: Darlene Gallagher [mailto:darlenegallagher@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:39 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Gas proposal
 
Just writing on behalf of cerettis grocery and Howatt's shell, don't think there needs to be
another gas station in borden as there is 3 already, and each meets the needs of customers,
adding another is gonna take away from these 3rd generation businesses, therefore I'm
opposed to this!!!
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